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STRIGHT-MACIKAY

‘We go further, So you go further.




Re: Currency Price Adjustment

March 6th, 2015

To: Our valued Stright-MacKay Ltd. Dealers

Over the past few months, we have all experienced the value of the Canadian Dollar fall signi cantly against the US Dollar. We have absorbed these currency uctuations up to this point. However, this downward trend in exchange rates has forced us to re-evaluate our situation.

Therefore, effective March 9th, 2015, we will need to apply a net increase of 5% to all 2015 published prices. Stright-MacKay regrets having to take such action, but the current state of the Canadian dollar versus other currencies, makes it impossible for us to continue to absorb these losses.

Rest assured, we will continue to monitor the situation, and react accordingly.

Should you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We thank you for your understanding and value your continued support.

Sincerely,
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Peter Bennett, P. Eng

President

Stright-MacKay Ltd.
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Stright-MacKay Ltd. 209 Terra Cotta Drive, New Glasgow, Nova Scotia Canada B2H 5E1

Telephone: 902-928-1900 | Fax: 902-928-1905 | Email: info@stright-mackay.com

